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Dear Praying Friends & Family,
We are in the full swing of our furlough and God has proven himself more than 
faithful. Thank you for keeping up with us and the ministry in Colombia.
 

SoSo far, we have updated several of our supporting churches, and shared the work 
in new churches in Florida, Georgia, Kansas, Kentucky, Ohio, Virginia, and West 
Virginia. We’ve already seen five new monthly supporters join our team, and a 
few more that will be voting on us soon. Praise the Lord! We are still praying for 
10-15 more partners to reach our needed support. If you’d like to schedule us to 
come to your church, or if you know of a church that may be looking to take on 
new missionaries, please get in touch by email: aaronlvance@gmail.com or 
phone: 678-696-0082. We have a few openings left for the remainder of the year. phone: 678-696-0082. We have a few openings left for the remainder of the year. 
 

Our leaders back in Colombia are doing a phenomenal job with all the preaching, 
teaching, event planning, and ministering in both of our churches. I continue to 
receive wonderful reports of the growing ministry, new families, as well as how 
edifying all of the sermons have been. We praise God for his faithfulness in this 
area as well. God allowed me to travel back to Colombia for a quick trip over 
Easter week. What a blessing it was to meet some of the new converts, minister 
to both of the churches, as well as meet with and encourage the leaders!  

WeWe take for granted how many things in the USA are foreign to our children. Our 
two oldest children were 3 and 1 when we moved to Colombia, and the youngest 
two were born there, so it’s been fun to expose them to the following “new” 
things: Taco Bell, vacuum cleaners, Walmart, baseball, bagels, white eggs sold in 
the refrigerated section, root beer, free refills, all-you-can-eat buffets, snow, 
booster seats, and the abundance of other kids that look just like them.

AsAs a family, we are enjoying furlough. Sure, we miss some of the stability and 
sense of purpose of being in Colombia, however, being here is more needful for 
now. Each side presents its own unique challenges and blessings. Here, we are 
learning how to juggle the girls’ education, the countless hours on the road, the 
changing environment, etc., but we’re also learning how to make it all very posi-
tive and beneficial. We are grateful for opportunities to share the Gospel around 
the country, realizing that people need Christ everywhere. We are reminded 
aboutabout the need to lean on God and not our own understanding. It has been a re-
warding time to meet new friends, grow personally, rest a little as a family, plan 
for the future, and consider how we can improve each area of life and ministry. 

Thank you all for your prayers and faithful support! Thanks as well to those who have 
given special offerings. God has used you to not only encourage us, but to reach 
many people in Colombia and beyond. Please let us know how we can pray for you.

May Christ Be Magnified,
The Vance Family
Aaron • Aubrie • Amira • Anabel • Aris • Alethea
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